Planning Services,
London Borough of Camden
2nd Floor, 5 Pancras Square

c/o Town Hall, Judd Street

24.1.2018.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Further to my previous letter of 14.1.2018, | am writing to add that the view from the street will not
be of the best and will show enlarged, extended dormer, plus a new side dormer where previously
none existed.

} am not aware what ‘enlargement of the terraces’ actually means, but this too will be visible from
the street.

This is a conservation area, and | am not aware whether existing dormers were built before this
became a conservation area. If so, such works are iliegal.




